
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
Moore, CamlinCamlinMoore@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/9/2017 2:17:46 PM
Subject: Re: High Res Headshot

I am confused here. They took a new headshot when we went to Washington the first time. Can you 
confirm which one they want?


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Jan 9, 2017, at 1:43 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


The Transition Team is requesting a high resolution headshot of NH to be used during Inaugural Week.  Please 
forward the file to me as soon as you can.
 
Thank you.
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